
7 October 2022  
 
 
 

Sarah Laracy 
Hutt City Museums 

sarah.laracy@huttcity.govt.nz 
Our reference: MN,Public Art, 8922 

Melissa Nightingale 
NZ Herald 

 
Dear Ms Nightingale 

 
Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
 
We refer to your official information request dated 8 September 2022 for information about 
complaints regarding public art owned by Hutt City Council since the beginning of 2020.  
 
We have extensively reviewed all available archives and correspondence and to the best of 
our knowledge have not received any complaints about any public artworks or sculpture since 
the beginning of 2020.   
 
If you have any issues with our response or wish to discuss this with us, please feel free to 
contact me. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Sarah Laracy 

Administration Manager 
Museums - Hutt City Council 
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